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Section Editor 
Current Issues in Education
June 2, 2012

Dear Carol, 


As requested, here is the letter of reconciliation to accompany the final draft of our paper 
“Faculty’s Perceptions of Students’ Characteristics: A for Effort Please,” submitted on March 30, 2012. Both this letter and this unblinded manuscript have been uploaded to the CIE submission page as well. 


We thank you for the opportunity to make some additional changes and look forward to working with you to complete this process. 

The reviewers’ requests: 

Please make the "purpose of the study" section more specific and relate it back to the literature review.

· We moved some language from the end of the lit review to the purposes section,  because it was repetitive, and lengthened the purpose section by clarifying the various aims of this research as well as  referencing literature previously discussed. We think this now flows better. 
Please review the sections that present data and bring them into APA compliance.
· We looked at both the quantitative and qualitative data and made changes. Data tables were edited and reformatted. We reviewed current APA style and believe that we made the necessary changes in the text as well; for example, quotes were changed from italics to regular font except for the “[sic]” designation. We did leave bullets on two or more quotes so that editors could be sure about where quotes end and begin. We are very open to making other changes if identified, but hope we caught what was problematic.
Please clarify the explanation of your method.
· We attempted to make the wording a bit clearer and directed readers to two tables for complete lists of items referred to in the methods section. We believe we are direct and clear in describing our survey instrument and our analysis process.  
Finally, we have included our biographical information on the title page.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to polish the manuscript. We look forward to hearing from you and are very pleased about this work being published in Current Issues in Education. 

Sincerely,

Deb Miretzky

Sharon Stevens 





